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Call for Volunteers – Sterling Award Subcommittee 
 
Professional Engineers Ontario (PEO) continues to promote leadership development among engineering interns 
through its G. Gordon M. Sterling Engineering Intern Award. Currently, PEO is seeking applications to fill two 
vacancies on the Sterling Award Subcommittee of the Awards Committee and invites Professional Engineer license 
holders, who preferably have known G. Gordon M. Sterling, to apply. 
 
Background 
The G. Gordon M. Sterling Engineering Intern Award was introduced in 2010 to promote and encourage 
professional leadership development of engineering graduates. 
 
About the Award 
The G. Gordon M. Sterling Engineering Intern Award is available to engineering interns who are registered in good 
standing with PEO’s Engineering Intern (EIT) Program and is conferred annually at the Order of Honour Award 
Ceremony, during PEO’s Annual General Meeting weekend. The award provides funding of up to $3500 to defray 
the costs associated with enrolment in a leadership development programs offered by a recognized institution. 
 
About the Sterling Award Subcommittee 
The Sterling Award Subcommittee is composed of volunteer representatives from the PEO Awards Committee, 
representatives from the Sterling Family, volunteer representatives who have been inducted into the Order of 
Honour, and a past recipient of the G. Gordon M. Sterling Engineering Intern Award. 
 
The Sterling Award Subcommittee recommends the annual recipient of the Sterling Award to the Awards 
Committee as well as defines and periodically reviews the award’s terms of reference, application form, selection 
criteria and process, criteria for suitable leadership development programs, and communication plan. 
 
Time commitment  
The Sterling Award Subcommittee meets twice per year – once in person, to select the award recipient and 
second time via teleconference, to review the application process and the award communication plan. 
 
Who can apply 
Professional Engineer license holder (P.Eng.) in good standing with PEO, may apply. It is preferred for the 
applicants: 

• To have known G. Gordon M. Sterling, 
• To have been inducted into the Order of Honour, 
• To have experience and knowledge of leadership development training programs, 
• To have leadership experience in diverse areas, related to the Sterling Award and the Sterling Award 

Subcommittee (including local PEO Chapter), and 
• To have knowledge of PEO’s EIT Program. 

 
How to apply 
Please submit your expression of interest with your detail work profile/resume and a brief outline of your 
relevant experience and why you apply to volunteering@peo.on.ca by December 16, 2019.  
 


